
As§ocOaUDorrn of IUimDwtetr§Otty t?.llnl<dl Co~~ege [Emp~oyees 

Mr. R. A. Grant 
Director 
Employee Relations 
Campus ·Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

May 8, 1979. 

RE: Special Assessment. 

This is to notify you, fn accordance with Arti"cle 6.04 
of the Collective Agreement, of a one-time special assessment of 
all employees i'n the A.U.C.E. Local 1 bargaining unit. 

The amount of the assessment will be $5.00 to all 
employees. I would l ike to request that this deduction be in 
May 1979, if possible, or if not Ju~e 1979. 

c.c .: J. Poole, Director 
Data Processing 

A. Baxter, Treasurer 
Finance Dept. 

Yours truly, 

Michelle McCaughran 
Union Co-ordinator 

2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-2308 


